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Riverview Students Present at PAECT - “Tech the Halls” Event 

On Saturday, December 9th, the Southwest PAECT (PA Association for Educational Communications and 

Technology) held their first Mini-Keys Event, "Tech the Halls" at Baldwin School District.  

Sean Abraham and Ben Johnson represented Riverview, sharing their first PAECT presentation as they 

demonstrated the tools they use in the classroom and explained the different ways these tools can be used to 

engage students. The Riverview students discussed Project Based Learning and shared how their class 

connected globally with students in Spain, Mexico and Argentina. Many teachers from outside districts who 

were in attendance at the event shared how impressed they were with Riverview students’ knowledge, poise, 

and enthusiasm for learning. Other sessions at the technology event included: A Mission Aboard a Dream 

Flight Simulator, Coding, Mindfulness in Education, and Robots in the Classroom. 

Now that is SERIOUS SUCCESS! 

 

 

 
 
 

For additional information please contact: 
Dr. Margaret DiNinno, Superintendent 

412.828.1800 
whatsnewatriverview@rsd.k12.pa.us 
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